
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HEARING 6-25-26 

 

JULY 21, 2025. 

 

 

Pursuant to notice published, this hearing is for the purpose of allowing interested parties 

to be heard relative to a proposed General Development Plan (PUD zoning) by Abacus Architects 

to construct site additions for outdoor learning experiences at Visit Sheboygan located at Parcel 

No. 59281110034, Sheboygan, WI. 

 

 

 All interested parties will now be heard. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


